 Letter from the Chair of the Corporation
Thank you for your interest in becoming a governor of East Coast College. 
East Coast College was formed in August 17 from the merger of two successful colleges in Great Yarmouth and Lowestoft, we are an established further education college offering fantastic breadth and depth of subjects and vocational training – turning passion into profession. Hundreds of our students, every year, go on to University or an apprenticeship, into work and build very successful careers.  We pride ourselves on being an integral part of the students’ individual journeys; offering quality teaching and learning, and excellent student success and wellbeing. 
We are constantly looking to refresh our Board so that it reflects the community we serve and has the individuals needed to provide the support and challenge required to further raise improvement across all aspects of the college. 
Successful candidates will be supported through an induction process and will have the opportunity to be shadowed by an experienced governor. There will also be a variety of online and face-to-face training as part of the annual Governor training programme. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]To submit your application, please send a covering letter setting out your reasons for application together with a brief CV to Wendy Stanger Director of Governance w.stanger@eastcoast.ac.uk
Shortlisted candidates will be invited to attend an informal chat with members of the Governance, Remuneration and Search Committee.
For an initial conversation or further information, please speak to Wendy Stanger Director of Governance w.stanger@eastcoast.ac.uk or 01502 525099.
Thank you and we look forward to receiving your application. 

Mike Burrows
Chair of East Coast College Corporation
